Appendix 1

EGLINTON PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
Ballysillan Road, Belfast BT14 6RB

“To know Jesus and to serve Jesus”

November 2010
Dear Resident,

This letter comes first of all by way of invitation to an event which we in Eglinton
Presbyterian Church are intending to host on the green adjacent to the Ballysillan
Road at Sunningdale during the week leading up to Easter 2011, that is Monday
18th — Friday 22nd April.

The whole venture will be under the leadership of Eglinton Presbyterian Church.
The objective of the exercise is simply to share the good news of the gospel of
Jesus Christ in and with the local community.

Full details will be available from early 2011, but we would be delighted if you
and your family and friends would feel able to join us at any time during this week
of outreach.

The reason we are using the tent is in order to give the event a higher profile by
holding it in a different setting.

There will be various elements to the event, which is still in the very early stages
of planning.

These will likely include a programme for children in the morning, evangelistic
services from 7.30 — 8 .30 p.m. approximately and then a youth programme in
the tent from 9.30 p.m. onwards.

The evening activities will each involve music for part of the time but we will of
course comply with appropriate noise restrictions.

There will be people on site throughout the night providing tent security and we
undertake to keep the whole site tidy and well maintained at all times.

Permission to use the land — including the pitching of a 300 seater tent -is
presently being sought from the Belfast City Council. The tent will be erected just
prior to the event and taken down immediately afterwards.

If you have any questions or comments please ring me on Belfast 90770301.

Yours sincerely

Colin Morrison
(Minister Eglinton Presbyterian Church)




